
 
 
Date:    12/16/2020 
 

To:      State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
  
From:  State Procurement Office 
  
Re:      Carrier and Broadband Provider Services – Additional Award  
 
The State Procurement Office has awarded an additional contract in addition to the previously-
announced contracts listed below for Carrier and Broadband Provider Services: 
 
CTR050959 - Awarded after the original SPO Alert was sent on June 1, 2020. 
 
CTR049871 
CTR049872  
CTR049873 
CTR049874  
CTR049875  
CTR049876  
CTR049877 
CTR049878  
CTR049879 
CTR049884 
CTR049885 
  
Description: Carrier and Broadband Provider Services 
  
Brief Summary of Results: The new set of contracts were activated on 7/1/20 and can be used by 
Statewide Agencies and Co-Ops.  This set of contracts will replace the previously used contracts. 
   
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Eric Bell, State Procurement Manager at (602) 
542-8921  or “Eric.Bell@azdoa.gov”.  
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